
Subcontractor Safety Compliance 

Expectations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Subcontractor Name] 

From: [Your Company Name] 

Subject: Safety Compliance Expectations 

Dear [Subcontractor Name], 

As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy work environment, it is essential 

that all subcontractors adhere to the safety compliance expectations outlined below: 

• Follow all applicable safety regulations and standards. 

• Conduct regular safety training for all employees on the job site. 

• Provide and ensure the use of appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE). 

• Report all accidents and near misses immediately to our safety officer. 

• Participate in safety audits and inspections as required. 

We appreciate your cooperation in prioritizing safety on our project sites. Please confirm your 

understanding and acceptance of these expectations by signing and returning this letter by [Insert 

Due Date]. 

Thank you for your commitment to safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


